
Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Newport, NH

Board of Selectmen

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Newport, New Hampshire will hold one or more public 
hearings at 6:30 PM on Monday, May 2, 2016 in the Selectman’s Meeting Room at the Newport 
Town Offices, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH, and will hear testimony from the public on the 
following: Pursuant to RSA 41:9-a, IV, the establishment of amended and/or new Wastewater 
Treatment Facility fees as follows: Hauled Water to be increased from $0.01 to $0.05 per gallon.

The public is invited to attend.  Individuals having special needs covered by the Americans with 
Disability Act should notify the Town Manager’s Office at 603-863-1877 or 
sokeefe@newportnh.net at least seven days prior to the public hearing.

Shane O’Keefe, Town Manager
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